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Stop the anti-faith 
Anti-Discrimination Bill

The Queensland Government have released a draft Anti-
Discrimination bill, that would be the most restrictive
regime in Australia for religious freedoms. It would
significantly restrict the ability of churches, schools and
other faith organisations to choose who we employ, as
well as introducing other harsh restrictions.

The most important thing you can do is to write to
your local MP and tell them you are concerned about
the bill. 

Politicians won’t know that we care about this unless
we tell them. 

A website has been launched by the combined heads of
faith to make it easy for you to learn more about the bill
and write to your MP.

Please take 5 minutes to write to your MP today.


